City of Port Huron 100 McMorran Boulevard Port Huron, M1 48060

November 16, 2017

v
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact: Lynn Ward, City Treasurer
e (810) 984-9722
The City of Port Huron on behalf of St. Clair County, will mail the 2017 Winter tax bills
containing various County taxes on Thursday, November 16, 2017. The Winter taxes may be
= paid without penalty on or before February 15, 2018.
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County Tax rate per $1,000 of Taxable Vaueis asfollows:

(@0a N 13V B (1o SRS $ .5610
S 10 O (1= o [P $ .8000
LIBIAIY .ot r e b s r e beeaeeaeeaeennas $ .7000
PAIKS ...ttt ettt et e ae et e abeebe bt ebeeaeeae et et e tententesaearenrean $ .4954
AV <1< -1 TS $ .1000
(@0 TH 1Y (0 7= o < $ .2500
TOtA TAX RALE ..vecveceiiciicie ettt ettt ettt e e e sbeebeaneesbeenaesaeesreennens $2.9064

The Winter tax bill will also contain a $25 annual fee per residential parcel to cover the direct cost
of bulk leaf and yard waste pickup and recycling.
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